
Friday 13th May 2022 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: SO proud of everyone’s hard work!  

 
  

 

    
 
 

 
 

  
 

 

     
 

  

 

Maths: 
 

Next week we will be learning about 
counting patterns, odd and even, 

more and less, number formation and 
number bonds. 

 

Phonics: 
 

We are doing lots of practice to write 
words and sentences using our 

sounds.  
Finally, we have started doing some 

handwriting practice with a grown up 
too! 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 

  

 

 

 

Topic: 
 

Next week we are continuing our 
focus on Minibeasts. We will be 

learning about the Author of Eric 
Carle and how he produces his 

collages within his stories. 

Tricky sound practice: 
 

We are learning how to spell the tricky words  
I, the, to, go, no, into 

he, she, we, me, be, you, all, are, her, 
was, they, my 

 
 

What’s going on this week/notices/information:  
 
Cherry class assembly: We hope you enjoyed their assembly. We felt so proud of them and the 
children were so excited to share it with you!  
Willow class assembly: Can’t wait to see you next Friday at 9.05am for Willow’s sharing assembly. 
Today Willow children will bring home their words they are saying in assembly. Please help your child 
to learn it off by heart and practice shouting it across the room in their loudest voice!   
Trip to Brandon Marsh: Thank you so much to all the parents who offered to help on our trip. The 
office are in the process of confirming whether or not you will be needed. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 


